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The weekly meeting of the Frankfort Rotary Club 
airs on FPB’s ‘Cable 10’ at 7pm Monday and 9am Tuesday

July 10, 2024
Next Week’s Meeting…

Drew Underwood, with the Capital 
City Airport, is married to Bobbie Jo 
and has two children. Besides air-
port particulars he will tell us about 
Dream Flight Charities, which brings 
flight opportunities to students in the 
Bluegrass. Drew became manager at 
the airport at the beginning of this 
year.

Opening Exercise and Greeter July 17
Opening exercise will be Bill Scott
Greeter will be Peter Smith

Raffle
Thanks to fellow Rotarian Kristin Cantrell for donat-

ing this week’s raffle item.

Monthly Board Meeting
The monthly board meeting will be this coming 

Wednesday, July 17, 2024 following the weekly meeting. 
Since this will be the first official board meeting for the 
new Rotary year all board of directors/officers need to be 
in attendance. Let’s start the Rotary year off with a bang!

Board Action
The board approved the motion that the Rotary Club of 

Frankfort participates in the Frankfort VFW (Auxiliary 
VFW Post 4075) Back to School Backpack Bash 2024 
by purchasing the erasers needed for each backpack at a 
cost of about $70 (total). Gary Stratton will pay the initial 
cost to the VFW and get reimbursed at later time. Gary 
Stratton made the motion, second by Dudley Ellis

The board approved the motion to approve this 
“Froggatta” fund raising idea to be held at the lazy river 
at Juniper Hills swimming area. Gary Stratton made the 
motion, second by Tish Shade.
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Underwood

Congratulations to Gary Stratton for receiving the “Rotarian of the Year” award.



President...................................................... Gary R Stratton
President-Elect......................................... Miranda Marston
President Nominee........................................... Grant Smith
Treasurer...............................................................John Avent
Executive Secretary.........................................Paula Rarden
Sergeant-at-Arms..............................................Dudley Ellis
Sergeant-at-Arms............................................ Steve Dooley
Director of Club Service.................................. Grant Smith

Director of Community Service.......................Kristi Powe
Director of Vocational Service................Kelley Anderson
Director of International Service....................... Bill Miller
Director of Youth Service...............................Andrew Kent
Director of Public Relations............................ Nancy Plum
Rotary Foundation .................................... Kristen Cantrell
Director of Membership.....................................Tish Shade
Director of Membership Orientation..............George Gill

Congratulations 
to Bill Scott 

(right) for 
receiving the 

“Service Above 
Self ” award.

At left, Tish 
Shade presents 
Gary Stratton 
with his 
presidents gavel.

Barry Holder, Sr. swears in the new board

Diane Dehoney 
(above) presents 
Tish Shade 
with her past 
president pin.


